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Press invitation: cocaine seizures in the 1st half of 2024

Finance Minister Vincent Van Peteghem and Customs and Excise General Administrator Kristian
Vanderwaeren will present the results of cocaine seizures in the port of Antwerp after the first 6
months of 2024.

Two mobile scanners will also be inaugurated.

 

When? Wednesday, July 10 at 9:30 a.m.

Where? GIP (grens inspectie post), Sint-Antoniusweg 1795, 9130 Beveren.

Program

9:30 journalists welcome

9:55 press briefing by spokespersons

10:00  speeches

10:20 official inauguration of two new scanners

10:30 interviews with the Minister and the General Administrator

11:30 end

For security reasons, please confirm your attendance with the spokeswoman by 3pm on 9/07.
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